
PLEASE   POST 
NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 
ON THE PROPOSED 2017-18 BUDGET 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT THERE WILL BE A PUBLIC HEARING OF THE RIVER 

VALLEY SCHOOL DISTRICT, THREE OAKS, MICHIGAN. 

 

DATE OF HEARING:   May 22, 2017 

 

 ADDRESS OF HEARING:   River Valley Middle/High School   

15480 Three Oaks Rd. 

Three Oaks, MI  49128 

        

ROOM AND/OR ROOM #:   Library 

 

   

HOUR OF HEARING:   6:30 p.m.     

     

 

TELEPHONE NUMBER OF 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

OFFICE:     (269)756-9541 or (269)426-4415 

 

______________________________________________________________________________

      

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on May 22, 2017 at 6:30 P.M., at the River Valley Middle/High 
School Library, Three Oaks, Michigan, the Board of Education of River Valley School District will 
hold a public hearing to consider the District’s proposed 2017-18 budget. 
 
The Board may not adopt its proposed 2017-18 budget until after the public hearing.  A copy of 
the proposed 2017-18 budget, including the proposed property tax millage rate, is available for 
public inspection during normal business hours at the River Valley School District Business 
Office, 15480 Three Oaks Road, Three Oaks, Michigan. 
 
The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will 
be a subject of this hearing. 
 
This notice is given by order of the Board of Education. 

 
David Whitlow, Secretary 

       River Valley Board of Education 

 


